
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 October 2023 

 

The Acting Station Commander 

Hartbeespoort 

0216 

 

MR ERICK BRAND 

 

BY HAND 

 

Sir 

 

CABLE THEFT IN HARTBEESPOORT LEAVE RESIDENTS IN THE DARK 

AGAIN 

 

Last night/early morning, an electric cable spanning 30 metres was stolen near the Ifafi 

Hartbeespoort substation. 

 

This is the fourth incident of this kind in recent weeks. 

It looks like a syndicate is targeting the Hartbeespoort region. 

 

An investigation needs to be conducted into the security company that monitors the 

substation at night. The fact that they didn't hear anything is impossible.  

We request your co-operation to patrol the area by night with the Security Companies. 

 

Your co-operation will be appreciated. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Clr Erna Rossouw 
(Sigend Electronically) 

 

Local Municipality of Madibeng 
Clr (GJ) Erna Rossouw 

 
P O Box 1895 
Hartbeespoort 
0216 
 
 
 
 
Email: execu1@mweb.co.za 

 
 

RossVille Park 
Hertzogstr. 9 

Schoemansville 
Hartbeespoort, 0216 

Tel. 012 253 2143 
Sell 072 2934 448 

 
  

 

     


